
Eagle Springs

News & Notes


November 2023


Just a couple updates for Eagle Springs~! 


Supper Club is November 12th,  6 - 8 PM at the clubhouse.  Here is a link 
to join in the fun!


https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E0D4FABAC23A6FC1-womens#/


We have to replace our aging HVAC at the clubhouse.  We are in the midst 
of getting numerous bids.


One of our new monument spot lights, at the entrance of Big Springs, was 
damaged.  We are getting it repaired as well.


We  had a leak from one of the bathrooms into the office, the carpet was 
soaked.  We will replace the damaged carpet with flooring that was 

previously purchased specifically for the office.


The Annual Food Drive is taking place right now at the Clubhouse.  The 
doors will be unlocked from 7am to 7pm. The food drive runs through 

November 15th.


Leaf pick up starts November 9th and goes for four (4) weeks

Leaf bags only no plastic bags


Good news!! No dues increase for 2024.


Your ESHOA Board
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